
  

  

 

  DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 9 
Classes Resume 

January 12 
Pizza Hut Healthy Hunger 

January 16 
SCC Meeting 7pm 

January 20 
Dress Like a Celebrity – 

SRC Spirit Day 

January 25 
Subway Healthy Hunger 

January 26 
Artistic Snowman Making 

SRC Classroom Contest 
January 27 

Artistic Snowman Making 
SRC Classroom Contest 

January 31 
Teacher Prep  

No classes for students 
February 1 & 2 

Metis Storytelling 
Interactive Guest Speaker 

February 7 & 9 
Gr. 1- 5 Student – Parent - 

Teacher Conferences 
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Dear ÉWES Families, 
 
Happy new year et bonne année!! It is great to be back at school and we hope 
that everyone had a nice, rest-filled break!   
 
We were overjoyed to see so many of our school families out for our Holiday 
Festival at the end of December and know that the students loved getting to tote 
you around and enjoy some fun with classmates and staff.  Thank you for 
coming!!   
 
We are looking forward to a great month ahead with lots on-the-go as usual as 
we continue to work together towards our school goals in Literacy, Reconciliation 
and Mental Health & Wellness as well as in building relationships around the 
school with events put on by our SRC (Student Representative Council) and SCC 
(School Community Council) for all to enjoy that help us meet our goals and build 
relationships together.   
 
It is nice to come back to school after the break to milder temperatures, but 
please keep an eye on the weather and don't forget to bundle up for 
recess/bus/afternoon body breaks/clubs, etc.  
 
This term, we welcome four new students from the College of Nursing who will 
be at ÉWES every Monday and Tuesday and soon, we will also have a 3 new 
Winter Practicum Students from the College of Education joining us twice a week 
as well. We are very lucky to get to work with several local community partners 
and are excited to start the new year together!! 
 
Take care and stay warm everyone, 
Mrs. Olson & Mrs. Lacoursiere 
 

 

P.O. Box 510                           403 4th Street West, Warman, Sk.  S0K 4S0                          Phone (306) 933-2066 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registering for 2023/2024 
Maternelle/Kindergarten 

Registration is open for 2023/2024 
Kindergarten at Warman Public Schools 

(Prairie Spirit School Division) to children 
born in 2018. 

Please register online using the following 
link: 

Kindergarten Registration Form 
 

École Warman Elementary offers both 

French and English Programs. 

Don’t Wait Register Your Student Now! 

 

SRC JANUARY SPIRIT DAYS 

Dress Like A Celebrity or Your 
Favorite TV Character 

January 20th 

Classroom Artistic Snowman Making 
Contest 

January 26th & 27th 
 

https://forms.spiritsd.ca/223564235907863


 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Literacy Day/Week 
The Government of Saskatchewan has proclaimed January 27, 2023, as Family Literacy Day and January 23 to 29, 2023, 
as Family Literacy Week in Saskatchewan. The Week provides opportunities for communities, libraries, schools, and other 
organizations to plan and host events that raise awareness about the importance of family literacy. Through activities they 
do together, families support their children to build literacy skills, preparing them for the future, and contributing to strong 
communities. This year’s theme is “Celebrate your Heritage.”  
 

You’re invited to celebrate with the Saskatchewan Literacy Network and the nine Family Literacy Hubs by joining the free 
livestream events, in English or French, on January 27, 2023. There will be online readings in English and French and a live 
question and information session with the Saskatchewan African Canadian Heritage Museum's book Li'l Shadd: A Story of 
Ujima/Ti-Shadd:L’Ujima Au Quotidien written by Alix Lwanga and Miriam Körner, with illustrations by Miriam Körner.  
 

Sign up here https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/shadd  
 

Everyone is welcome to join! Families, classrooms, and groups can sign up to receive free digital resources, activities, and 
a chance to win a free book.  

 
Please visit the following PSSD Foundation link regarding details in support of this important initiative. 

Five Minutes with the Foundation – A book before bedtime 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
Healthy Hunger is Back for the new year, please check the dates to ensure you have placed your orders for these 

new events!! École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the Healthy Hunger 

program for the 2022-2023 school year. Proceeds will be going toward the school playground enhancement 

fundraising initiatives. 

Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 5.  Please note however, 

that for kindergarten classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please only 

order for kindergarten students on their attending day – double check your calendars! 

Schedule: 

January 12th– Pizza Hut – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 

January 25th– Subway – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5. 

February 9th – Taco Time - Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 

March 22nd – Booster Juice - Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5.  

April 6th – Boston Pizza - Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 

April 26th –Baba’s Perogies - Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5. 

May 11th – Subway – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 

May 24th – Pizza Hut – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5 

June 1st – Wendel Clark’s – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 
 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log into 

your account.  At the end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your account so you 

will be prompted to add your child(ren) and which grade/teacher they are with for this school year.  Please ensure 

that you select the city/town as Warman and the school as École Warman Elementary School.  Once you have 

added your child(ren) you are then able to place your order.  If you are new and have not created an account, please 

proceed to the Healthy Hunger website, and click the green Learn More button under Parents and then sign up for a 

free account.  

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for the 

remainder of the school year (except June – more info will follow).  If you would like to proceed and order all 

your lunches “available to date” you can.  At any time you may log back into your account to make changes to 

your orders. 

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have questions 

or require technical help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 
 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not affiliated with Ecole Warman Elementary 

School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy Hunger's privacy policy can be found at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2Fshadd&data=05%7C01%7Cnicole.pearson%40spiritsd.ca%7C3593408701fa4928edd608daf4c98d11%7C84678ad8e2ee4640b1c10dea8ecd0c28%7C0%7C0%7C638091443744003877%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QmPx7u53MLK9wOVFGgGXKvtTJK0o1qm7dJimgsMIgq8%3D&reserved=0
https://prairiespiritschoolsfoundation.ca/help-support-the-foundations-division-wide-literacy-initiative-with-our-five-minutes-with-the-foundation-a-book-before-bedtime-fundraising-radio-campaign-during-family-literacy-week-2023/
http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php

